
RAIN BARREL CONSTRUCTION WORKSHOPS GIVEN BY  
WASTE REDUCTION AND RECYCLING STAFF 

In an effort to increase water conservation and reduce the 
peak volume and velocity of stormwater runoff from the 
home landscape — Waste Reduction and Recycling staff 
have organized a series of workshops for citizens who are 
interested in constructing their own Rain Barrels to capture 
rain runoff from their roofs for use in their gardens or 
lawns. 
Future  Workshops and rain barrel information may be 
found at: www.LawrenceRecycles.org  

Diana Sjogren (far right), WRR Specialist, helped this group  
construct their own rain Barrels.  


